
TOWN OF ANDOVER

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE 

THE ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT

The Andover Zoning Board of Adjustment  will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, May 1, 2018 

at 7:00 P.M. at the Andover Town Office to consider the following applications for subdivision:

Application #:  11/46.4/18/2/23

Property Owners:  Robert & Susan Turco

Applicant:  Robert & Susan Turco

Location:  Gates Lane

Application for:  An application for a Minor Subdivision has been submitted proposing to divide

a 24.05 acre parcel into two lots.

Application #:  51/10/18/2/6

Property Owners:  Wendell L. Perkins & Mark T. O'Meara

Applicant:  John M. Kimball

Location:  Newton Road

Application for:  An application for a Major Subdivision has been submitted proposing to divide 

385± acres into four lots.

Dated at Andover, Vermont this 6th day of April 2018.

Jeanette H. Haight

Andover Town Clerk


